
     

     

     

  
 

           
   

       
     

 
       

           
 

             
            

           
 

 
          

 
   

     
      
   
  

   
 

 
 

     
  

 
            

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Title 3. Food and Agriculture 

Animal Blood Bank Program – Proposed Regulations 

Extension to the Third 15-Day Notice of Modified Text 

January 2, 2025 

The Department of Food and Agriculture (Department) published a third 15-day notice of modified 
text and enclosed a copy of the third modifications to the text, to amend Title 3, California Code 
of Regulations, Division 2, Chapter 8 heading, and adopt new Articles 1-4 (commencing with 
section 1303). The regulatory proposal relates to the Animal Blood Bank Program requirements. 

The original third 15-day notice public comment period was from December 20, 2024 and ends 
on January 6, 2025. This public comment period is extended through January 16, 2025. 

Any interested person, or his or her authorized representative, may submit written comments 
relevant to the proposed regulatory action to the Department. Comments can be submitted via e-
mail to sean.brady@cdfa.ca.gov. Additionally, comments can be mailed or delivered to the 
address listed below. 

All written comments should be directed to the following person: 

Sean Brady, DVM 
Department of Food and Agriculture 
Animal Health and Food Safety Services 
Animal Blood Banks 
1220 N Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Inquiries concerning the action described in this notice may be directed to: 

Dr. Sean Brady, (916) 208-0500 
E-mail: sean.brady@cdfa.ca.gov 

Documents relating to this proposal can be found at the following website: 

https://www.cdfa.ca.gov/ahfss/regulations.html#bloodbank 
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